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MEMORANDUM

To: Finance Committee

From: Rich Olson, City Manager
Date: August 20, 2013

Re: Consideration-Schedule Finance Committee Meeting to Hear
Community Support Grant Applicant Presentations
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BACKGROUND:

Last Friday was the deadline for Community Support Grant applications. A total
of 12 new applications were received. Adding the two grants the City Council
already provided to the AAU basketball teams brings the total applications for
fiscal year 2013-2014 to 14.

Attached you will find a spreadsheet, which indicates the name and amount
requested from each group/organization. The total amount requested is $73,400
including the amount already provided to the AAU teams. At last one of the
groups does not appear to meet the requirements for funding.

ANALYSIS:

During the City Council meeting held on August 12, 2013, the Council elected to
have the Finance Committee hear the presentations by each grant applicant and
formulate a recommendation for the Council's consideration. However, the
Finance Committee meeting is to be held at 5:30 p.m. in order to allow all
Councilors to attend.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

For the Finance Committee to schedule a meeting to hear presentations by each
grant applicant at 5:30 p.m.
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